From: Moira Deeming

Sent: Tuesday, 30 November 2021 4:24 PM

To:

Subject: RE: Community Awareness Campaign - Sex Work Decriminalisation Bill

Hi I noticed when I was making my facebook post that the title still says 'plans to decriminalise sex work'!!!

I though we agreed to change the title so as not to invite the debate about decriminalisation?

I though it was going to be about rezoning sex work?

Cr Moira Deeming

Watts Ward Councillor | Melton City Council

M: 0499 801 198

E: moira.deeming@melton.vic.gov.au | W: melton.vic.gov.au

From:

Sent: Monday, 29 November 2021 4:49 PM

To:

Subject: Community Awareness Campaign - Sex Work Decriminalisation Bill

Hi Councillors

In response to the Notice of Motion at the last Council Meeting regarding enacting a community awareness campaign regarding the Victorian Government's Sex Work Decriminalisation Bill, please note that campaign will commence this week in accordance with the resolution. The survey is now live on Council's website – Conversations Page. You can access the survey here:

A media release has been distributed and a Fact Sheet is attached for your reference to provide background information and details regarding the survey.

In accordance with the resolution, the survey will remain open until 31 March 2022.

The survey will be promoted via social media and business channels over the next four weeks and advertising will appear in the *Star Weekly* newsletter next week.

Regards





Melton City Council acknowledges the Traditional Owners of this land, the people of the Kulin Nations, and pays respect to their Elders, past, present and emerging.







